MOLE VALLEY LOCAL COMMITTEE ACTIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS TRACKER – DECEMBER 2013

The recommendations tracker allows Committee Members to monitor responses, actions and outcomes against their recommendations or requests for further actions. The tracker is updated following each Committee. Once an action has been completed and reported to the Committee, it will be removed from the tracker.

Date of meeting and reference	Item	Recommendations/Actions	Responsible officer or member	Response	Next progress check:
07/06/12	Item 4b Members Questions	Mrs Watson raised a question on the issues of road safety on Ranmore road and how the safety of the bridleway crossing on Ranmore Road could be improved	John Lawlor/Anita Guy	The Area Highways Team manager would look into the bridleway crossing but the fact Ranmore Common is an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty must be taken into account	05/05/12
07/06/12	Item 10 CycleSMART	When the committee is considering proposals for cycling infrastructure they will take into account and consider the safety and accident data that is prepared.	Duncan Knox/Lesley Harding	Officers to keep the committee updated on the cycling casualty data.	ONGOING
05/12/12	Item 4b	Mr Cooksey raised concerns about the safety of Dene Street in Dorking	John Lawlor	Officers to meet with Mr Cooksey to assess what can be done to improve safety.	12/06/13
05/12/12	Item 5 Petitions	Mr Innes raised concerns about the speed limit on Pebblehill, Betchworth	John Lawlor, PC Tom Arthur	Scheme designed, now awaiting implementation	05/03/14

06/03/13	Item 4a Public Questions	Mrs Glyn raised concerns about the speeds in Parkgate Road, Newdigate and wanted further information on how such issues were assessed.	John Lawlor PC Tom Arthur	Officers to conduct a speed assessment and look at other solutions to the speeding issue and consult with Chairman, Vice-Chairman and divisional member.	12/06/13
06/03/13	Item 4b Members Questions	Cllr Haque requested a timetable for the water leaks works on Monks Green, Fetcham	John Lawlor	Chairman, Vice –Chairman and divisional member to provided with the information.	12/06/13
11/09/13	Item 5 Petitions	Mrs Lawrence raised concerns regarding speed on The Street in Fetcham, the Chairman requested the VAS sign be deployed there to monitor speed The Chairman also requested the road safety officer liaise with residents to assist with a community speedwatch.	John Lawlor/Tom Arthur	To deploy the VAS sign on the Street in Fetcham and report back information to the Chairman, Vice Chairman and divisional member. Road Safety Officer assist in setting up a community speedwatch if residents wish to pursue.	04/12/13
11/09/13	Item 10, Woodfield Lane, Ashtead	Officers to work up proposal 3 (parking lay-by) into a detailed proprosal.	John Lawlor/Anita Guy	A detailed design to be bought back to the committee.	05/03/14
11/09/13	Item 11 TRO, North Street, Dorking	Officers to go out to advert with a traffic regulation order for a no left turn on North Street, Dorking	John Lawlor/Anita Guy	Any objections to be resolved through the Chairman, Vice-Chairman and divisional member.	05/03/14
04/12/13	Item 4a Public Questions	Mr Troughton raised the issue of cycling safety following the opening of the new Tesco store on Reigate Road	John Lawlor/Anita Guy	Contact has been established with Tescos and officers will update upon the outcomes of this meeting.	18/06/14
04/12/13	Item 4a Public Questions	Cllr Potter raised concerns about the Nutwood Avenue scheme	PC Tom Arthur	The police would undertake further monitoring of speed in the next quarter	05/03/14

04/12/13	Item 4b	Cllr Haque requested % of	PC Tom Arthur	The road safety officer confirmed	05/03/14
	Members	vehicles over 30mph on		figures would be sent to the	
	Questions	Kennel Lane, Fetcham		councillor	
05/03/14	Item 4b	Stephen Cooksey raised	Anita Guy	A meeting with the street lighting	18/06/14
	Members	concerns about street lighting		officer will be arranged.	
	Questions	in Dorking being on at the			
		wrong times.			
05/03/14	Item 10 Access to Vincent Road,	Concerns were raised regarding signs stating	Anita Guy	The Senior Highways Engineer to meet on site with divisional member	18/06/14
	Dorking	Vincent Road was access only being ignored.		to look at possible options.	
05/03/14	Item 12 West	Officers will go out to	Anita Guy	Any objections to be resolved	10/09/14
	Street, Dorking	consultation on the proposals		through the Chairman, Vice-	
	_	to widen the footway.		Chairman and divisional member.	

This page is intentionally left blank